

East Sheen Primary School

Newsletter

11 September 2020

Helping Hands



H is the first recipient of the Helping Hands Cup this year. She has already impressed her teacher with her helpful attitude at school to both peers and teachers.

Letter to the Queen





S has been busy over the summer; he wrote a letter to the queen and was delighted to receive a response from the palace. Well done S!

Drop Off and Collection

Thank you for your cooperation in following the arrangements in place for drop off and collection. Lunch boxes should be placed on the trolley in the playground and collected again at the end of the day. We are reminding the children to place their boxes on the correct trolley after lunch so that they are on the trolley in their playground at the end of the day!

Diary Dates: Week commencing: 14.9.20

Monday Year 3—Roald Dahl Day

Tuesday

Wednesday

Thursday Genes for Jeans Day 7.30PM FGB meeting

Friday

Welcome Back

It has been a long time since the school was fully open and we published a newsletter, so this year we offer an especially warm welcome back to school.

We also welcome new families to our school and hope that they settle quickly and enjoy being part of the warm and vibrant East Sheen community.

The children have transitioned back to the school routine quite seamlessly; all the classes were calm and purposeful as we went round to see them on Monday morning. The children were clearly eager to return to learning at school.

However we do recognise that some children may be anxious to separate from home and for these children we will be offering mentoring sessions with our Pastoral Care Inclusion Manager.

This year we have been joined by a number of new staff members and we are delighted to welcome them to the school.

















Back row (left to right): Miss Robinson 2R, Miss Delgado 1D, Miss Allen 1A, Mr Brazil LSA, Front row (left to right): Mr Shaw 5FS, Mrs Linter RL, Mr McMahon LSA, Mr Samuel 6Sa

Curriculum Evenings

At the start of term we normally invite parent and carers to curriculum evenings which offers the opportunity to meet the class teachers and ask questions about the year ahead. Unfortunately, we are currently unable to invite visitors to the school so instead we will send home a presentation from each year group. If you have any general questions following your review of the presentation, please pass these through your class rep to the teacher. Any personal queries should be directed to the teacher via

info@eastsheen.richmond.sch.uk.